UNITED STATES m PﬂR
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION d
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

|®ad v
June 11, 1979

ALL POWER REACTOR LICENSEES

Gentlemen:

Enclosed for your information is a copy of NUREG-0560 "Staff Report
on the Generic Assessment of Feedwater Transients in Pressurized Water
Reactors Designed by the Babcock & Wilcox Company".

Sincerely,

Brian K. Grimes, Assistant Director
for Engineering and Projects
Division of Operating Reactors
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